
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
February 7, 2014  
 
 
Dear Chair Burdick and Members of the Senate Finance and Revenue Committee: 
 
 
The Bureau of Labor and Industries would like to add our voice in support of SB 1541 
creating a crop donation tax credit.  
 
This tax credit is important because it supports our local farmers and also helps to reduce 
hunger.  
 
SB 1541 supports local farmers by helping to cover the costs of harvesting, transporting 
and storage of crops to be donated. SB 1541 also helps reduce hunger by making 
available local nutritious fresh food to food banks. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Anna Braun,  BOLI Legislative Director 
(503) 910-7023 
 
 
 
 


